



Dear Parents


We are writing to see whether you would be interested in a photobook project to capture 
your child’s three years at Shirley Infant School.


Back in 2016 one was produced for the Year 2 Leavers and a copy of 
this will be on display in the office so you can have a look and see 
what it would look like. 


It will cover the different topics they have studied in class, as well as 
dress up days, sports days and craft sessions. 


The photobooks are great value for money, with a professional look 
and feel. In 2016 the book cost £10, and it is estimated that the 
price would be between £10-£12 this time. Payment would be in 
April/May.


Please can you complete the slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 31st 
January 2020. If we do not hear back from you we will assume that you are happy for 
your child to be included in the book.


Many thanks


Friends of Shirley Infants School




YEAR 2 PHOTOBOOK REPLY SLIP 

Please return to the school office by Friday 31st January 2020.


Please tick the appropriate box.


Child’s Name	 	          	 	 	 	 	 Class

		 	 


	 

I would like my child to appear in the photo book


	 

I do not want my child to appear in the photo book


Signed 


